
Georgina Oldroyd 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: CiVII Aviation Authority 

  

To: Club Secretaries 

Dear Secretary 

The Civil Aviation Authority ('CAA') wishes to raise awareness around the risks of illegal public transport using 
unlicensed aircraft for commercial purposes. The use of such aircraft is a risk to the safety of passengers carried. 

The CAA has updated it guidance material and reminds the users of aircraft being charted commercially that the 
operator Is required to hold an Air Operators Certificate, this means that they are properly regulated and operate to 
Internationally recognised safety standards. If an aircraft Is operated on a commercial basis outside of these 
regulations then It Is likely that the fllght will be illegal and that any Insurance could be invalidated. 

If anybody has any specific questions on this matter, then they are Invited to make contact with the CAA who can 
give further advice If needed, either through the e-mail addresses in the attached or through the CAA's website which 
can be found at: 

https://www.caa.eo.uk/Our-work/lnformation-reguests/Make-an-engulry/ 

https://www.caa.eo. uk/Our-work/About-us/Contact-us/ 

Best wishes 
 

 
Head of Player Admlnstration 
EFL 

Please note our offices are now closed and all staff are working from home - please contact us via telephone 
and emall only, documents should not be posted. 
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